
 

H&K Men in 

Sheds 
(update August 2017) 

Would you like to meet with other men in a creative and social 

workshop space? 

Are you bored in retirement or want to get out of the house? 

Then this Shed could be for you. 

As we have still found nowhere to meet in our area, Hangleton Men in Sheds has 

now joined with SOUTHDOWN MEN IN SHEDS currently based at Fishersgate. 

The bulk of members attending are from Hangleton and Knoll although there are  

West Sussex people too as it is a joint venture.  This Shed, being in West Sussex, 

has been supported by the WSCC. 

We meet 3 times a week at Fishersgate - Mon and Fri 10.00 am – 2.00 pm and 

Wednesday 9.00 am – 4.00 pm at present.  We have created a workshop that can 

sustain basic woodworking and some metalworking, plus light craft and members  

work on individual projects. 

Southdown Men in Sheds, is now constituted and is in the process of opening a 

bank account. We have full PL insurance. 

The garage address is West Road, Fishersgate, BN41 1QH. (top on the right 

going up from the seafront) 

Anyone who is interested is welcome to join us and we can sometimes 

provide transport from the Hangleton and Knoll area. 

For more information contact Keith Mason (Chairman H&K Men in Sheds and 

Treasurer for Southdown)  keith.hove@btinternet.com , 07952819005 

Web site :-  www.southdownsmeninsheds.org.uk 
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